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 These floor amendments remove the requirement that the court 

conduct a permanency hearing at least every six months, if a child 

remains in placement more than 12 months, as originally provided in 

the bill, and stipulates that the court conduct a review hearing at least 

every three months. 

 The floor amendments require that at the quarterly review hearing, 

the court may, upon notice in accordance with court rules, review the 

permanency plan and any other issues related to the child’s health and 

well-being as the court deems appropriate. 


